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Dear Mr Tragakis and Mr Dermentzopoulus,

Thank you for your letter of 27 February regarding the Interparliamentary Conference on Economic and Financial Governance of the European Union and its draft Rules of Procedure.

We welcome your initiative to re-launch the Rules of Procedure, which will facilitate the work and effective functioning of the Conference. In our view, it is important to ensure the Conference´s smooth and effective operation, thus safeguarding its contribution to the dialogue on economic governance in the European Union. The Rules of Procedure must therefore be designed to facilitate and improve the work of the Conference on Economic and Financial Governance of the European Union. We also would like to emphasize how important it is that the Conference functions in a way that respects the role of the national parliaments, not least when it comes to budget control.
We look forward to a working group meeting in the second half of 2014 under the Italian Presidency, with the purpose of solving practical issues related to the Rules of Procedure. Finally, we hope that an agreement on the Rules of Procedure can be reviewed at the Nicosia Speakers Conference in 2015.
Yours sincerely,
Anna Kinberg Batra

Chair of the Committee on Finance 
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